
Intra Europe Trade Ibesco Service Adjustments And Vessel Schedule Updates 

EUA Advisory 

Sep 13, 2024 

Dear Valued ONE Customer, 

We would like to inform you of the below changes to the IBESCO service aimed at enhancing 

operational efficiency and maintaining schedule reliability. 

• Effective immediately, Ibesco vessels will call at port of Gothenburg before Helsingborg. This 

adjustment is set to improve schedule reliability for our customers in Sweden. 

• Due to ongoing congestion at Rotterdam ECT, we will implement a new rotation with effect 

from week 41. 

         New Rotation: SCAN - DEWVN - DEHAM - RWG - Portugal 

         This change is designed to reduce delays and improve overall service efficiency. 

         Please refer to our updated schedule for further details. 

 

•  M/V PBET0087S will phase out in Rotterdam on week 38, performing discharge operations 

only. The vessel will be replaced by M/V WGGT0062S, which will handle loading operations at 

both ECT and RWG terminals. This transition will help maintain service continuity. 

You may also refer to our published schedule: 

https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative for 

additional support: 

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location 

Yours faithfully, 

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd. 
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